
OBSERVING 

HOLY DAY 

IN TEMPLE 

PLEASE DO NOT 

TICKET 

 
 
 



PARKING FOR HIGH HOLY DAYS 
 
Shana Tovah! In advance of the High Holidays, the Temple has arranged with the City and the County for the following available 
street parking. To avail yourself of these street parking spaces, please pick up a parking placard at the Temple (or print at home 
using this link: https://www.betheljc.org/parking-sign/) for display in your vehicle.  
 
Jersey City has agreed to ease the enforcement of parking regulations with regard to the bus stops, crosswalks, intersections, 
and street cleaning on Gifford, Bentley, and Harrison Avenues, from West Side Avenue to Bergen Avenue. Of course, it is 
important to be a good neighbor so enforcement will continue as usual with regard to fire hydrants and driveways, and to the 
extent that anyone parks in a manner with regard to crosswalks and intersections that presents a danger to the larger 
community. If you are parking in one of these spaces, please display your placard in the rear window on the driver's side of your 
vehicle. 
 
Hudson County has agreed to allow congregants to park on Belmont Avenue/Lincoln Park Entrance between Kennedy 
Boulevard and West Side Avenue. If you are parking in one of these spaces, please display your placard in the front window on 
the driver's side of your vehicle. 
 
Phil Gary 
President, Temple Beth-El 
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